Daily Announcements 10/10/2023

MS Student Council will have a meeting in Miss Mentzer's room during FLEX on Friday October 13th

School picture day is Oct. 12th – if you need an order form you can pick one up in the HS office.

On October 18th starting at 7:30am, the school will be hosting a flu shot clinic. Students if you would like to get a flu shot you WILL need to have a form filled out and signed in order to get vaccinated. Forms can be obtained from the hanging file organizer on the wall outside the HS office. The cost is \$25 if you have private insurance or Hawk-i. There is NO cost if any of the following pertain......

Enrolled in Medicaid Does Not have insurance Are American Indian or Alaska Native Health Insurance Does Not pay for vaccines

As some of you know we are planning a Spanish Exchange Program for the May term at West Harrison CSD. This means that some students from Spain will be coming from March 3rd to March 13th, 2024. We are looking for families that would be willing to host a student in their home. This is due to the fact that there are a few more students coming here than there are going to Spain, so we can't make do with the families of the students that are going. If you or anyone you know is interested please let Mrs.Palmero know. Thank you!